
From: Geoff May  
Sent: 25 May 2023 13:26 
To: Planning 
Cc: Peter Beardsell; Diane May 
Subject: Tree Allocation, Appeals and Enforcement Team - 2023/1758/T: 7 
Provost Road 
 
We are responding to the Notification of Intended Works to Tree(s) in a 
Conservation Area (2023/1758/T) by email since we missed the date when we 
might have done so via the planning portal. 
 
The main issue here is the proposal to fell a mature sliver birch located quite 
close to the rear of the house. We would have no objection provided the Tree 
Officer does ensure that a “Replant with a similar species of reasonable girth 
and height but further away from the house” is carried out, as indicated is the 
intention on the application form. In recent years many of the houses on 
Provost Road have changed hands and new owners tend to clear the 
overgrown gardens. Slowly but surely the conservation area is losing its 
biodiversity, a trend exacerbated by the erection of rear extensions and garden 
rooms. 
 
Your sincerely, 
Geoff May 
Chair, Eton CAAC 
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